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Good afternoon,

My name is azhar nakhuda and i moved to cambridge from Toronto 3 years ago, my main reason to move was to get
away from the traffic the noise and many more reasons to a nice quiet and clean neighbourhood, now if this proposal
goes ahead then everything is going to change,
89 units being made in such a small amount of space, liberty drive will become very busy
And will cause alot of flowing traffic which will Make it unsafe for our elderly and kids as we don't even have
walking path and definitely would not like them in the future,
Also in the snow fall our roads are not plowed frequently with the extra population in the neighbourhood would
mean more buses more vehicles and there would be alot of issue in the snowy weather. Moving here was a right
decision for us and our family and are very happy in our street, we have full privacy front and back of our propert
and this will not be case after the proposal going ahead so please can you reconsider this proposal for our
neighbourhood

Thank you
Azhar nakhuda

mailto:zaybs86@hotmail.com
mailto:clerks@cambridge.ca

